The Mulars in Argentina

albertomular@gmail.com - +54 9 11 4940 9197
Home church: Southwest Baptist Church - Oklahoma City, OK
Pastor Jason Gaddis - (405) 682-1491

January 15, 2024

Dear Pastor Cook,

Thank you for your recent letter. It is always encouraging to hear from a pastor of such a
faithful supporting church. We thank God for you and Harvest Baptist Church.

We spoke with you last year about being able to visit Harvest Baptist the next time we are in
the States. It will be a privilege to meet you in person and share what God is doing in
Argentina.

We do send letters out on a regular basis and will continue to send them to the 4 email
addresses you included in your letter.

God has blessed us in the last year and we are looking forward to serving Him in 2024. The
video update is something we will be working on this year. Some of the technology can be a
little challenging. We are thankful for some grandchildren that are able to help in these areas.
Thank you again for your prayer support as well as financial support.

May God continue to bless the ministry at Harvest Baptist.

In His service,

Al & Marty Mular
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